
November 10, 2023

To the patients of Dr. Mary Crow: 

It is with mixed emotions that I will be retiring from the active practice of medicine
effective Dec. 31, 2023. It has been a privilege and a pleasure to be your doctor, many of
you for 15 years or more. I am touched beyond words by your loyalty and friendship over
the years. 

As of this date, your care will be assumed by another Hematologist/Medical Oncologist in
our practice. My partners are all highly trained and experienced. They are ready to
assume your care. However, it is your right to seek medical care from any physician of
your choosing. Continuation of your healthcare is important, and you should continue
your follow-up care.

Your medical records are confidential, and a copy may be transferred to another
physician or released to you, or a person you designate, by submitting a HIPAA compliant
medical records request. Until a HIPAA compliant request is received, your medical
records will remain at Millennium Physicians. 

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 

I am confident your experience at Millennium Physicians will continue to be excellent.
I wish you all the best and the best is yet to come! 

Mary K. Crow, MD


